
Our most recent event was the Easter egg Hunt around the estate last week which 
raised £451.83. We have also been able to oƯer lots of fun opportunities to the children 
of the school with the money raised such as creating a Buckton Fields Pumpkin Patch in 
October where children were able to pick a pumpkin from the Ʊeld and decorate them 
with their friends in school, this was a free event.  

We also oƯered a free end of year disco for all of the school. We have contributed £3 per 
child to help support families with the cost of school trips and have agreed this will be 
an annual contribution. We are looking at helping to fund on site forest school sessions 
for the children as with the lack of green space due to the temporary building taking up 
most of the school Ʊeld the children have limited access to green areas at breaktimes. 
We would love to be considered by Boughton Parish Council for any funding to help 
make this happen.  

I have been in talks with a forest school company who would be able to deliver sessions 
to each class on school sites and help give the children opportunities which they would 
have had if the building hadn't been incorrectly built. Please could I have some more 
information about who to speak to/ how to apply to be considered for funding to help 
support this.  

Kind Regards,  

Sophie Healy 

Chair Buckton Buddies 

 


